
 

Date: 1st October 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our Christian ethos here at Kingsnorth CEP, we follow a number of charities.  With your support, we have 

raised a huge amount of money over the years, for which we are extremely grateful. 

There are so many charities, both locally and nationwide, who ask for our support. We would love to support them all; 

however, we fully understand that this is not possible. Therefore, the school council have voted and the following 7 will 

be our chosen charities for this year, many of which relate to the school and/or its pupils in some capacity.   

We are extremely mindful that the current economic climate is extremely difficult for many families, especially at certain 

times of the year. Therefore, we have tried to spread the giving out over the year and are not setting an amount.  Please 

note that there is no obligation to give to any of these charities if you do not feel you are in a position to do so. 

Below are the charities and dates that we are aiming to support, further information will be sent out closer to each event. 

 
Charity 

 

Date of 
event 

Event details 

 

 
 

 

NSPCC 
 

Wednesday 
2nd October 

2019 

 
Sponsored Circuit 

 
Sponsorship forms to be 

returned no later than 11th 
October.  

 

 
Children in 

Need 
 

Friday 15th 
November 

2019 
 

 
Kingsnorth Bake-Off 

 
Children and Parents to 
bake cakes, biscuits and 
other treats. To be sold at 

the end of the day. 

 
 

 
Sport 
Relief 

 
Friday 13th 

March 2020 

 
Sponsored Sport Event 

 
Details to be confirmed 

 

 

 

Paula Carr 
Diabetes 

Trust 
 

May 2020 
 
 

 
Quiz Night  

 
Quiz for adults, join us for a 

fun evening of quizzing!  



 

Many thanks for your continued support, without you we could not give to such deserving charities. 

 

Mr Taylor       Mrs Sullivan 

Teacher/School Council    Head Of School 


